
April 24, 2021 
 
Dear Land Use Commissioners and Board Members, 
 
My name is Derek Arakaki and I am the owner of 87-1660 Kapiki Road (TMK: 870210440000). 
 
I received a notice from the City and County of Honolulu dated 11/08/17 informing me that my property 
was included in the Department of Planning and Permitting’s proposed IAL map. This was the first time I 
was informed of the proposed IAL designation.  
 
I attended the “final community meeting to view the final draft IAL Map and the IAL process” at Aiea 
Intermediate School cafeteria on 11/20/17.  
 
On 11/24/17 I sent a letter to Mr. Ray Young of the City and County of Honolulu Department of Planning 
and Permitting requesting that my property be excluded from IAL designation.  
 
To date, I have not received any response to my request. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my concerns. 
 
Sincerely,  
Derek Arakaki 


